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On January 12, 2021, MCI Communications Services, Inc. (MCI Comm) filed a zero-day notice 
indicating it changed its official name from MCI Communications Services, Inc. to MCI 
Communications Services, LLC under its Competitive Telecommunications Services Certificate 
No. 90-6166, which was issued August 5, 2004, under Case No. 03-2010-TP-AMT. MCI 
Comm’s name change became effective June 30, 2020 within the organization. 

MCI Comm states it continues to offer its service in Ohio under the same rates, terms and 
conditions as before with no impact to customers. Customers were notified of the name change 
via bill message on May 2020 invoices.  

Additionally, MCI Comm provided its current Ohio Secretary of State Certificate of Good 
Standing verifying the name change to LLC. Staff issued a revised Certificate No. 90-6166 
reflecting the LLC on January 21, 2021. 

This notice is being filed pursuant to the Commission’s 19-0173-TP-ORD Retail Rules, as 
codified in Ohio Adm.Code 4901:1-6-29(C)(1)(d)  

The Staff reviewed all documents and exhibits filed with the notice and has determined that it 
appears to satisfy the Commission’s requirements set forth in Ohio Adm.Code 4901:1-6-
29(C)(1)(d).  Staff recommends that this notice remain effective as of January 12, 2021.  
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